
 

 

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARINGS  
CITY OF GOLD BAR, WASHINGTON  

Tuesday, October 17, Nov. 7th & Nov. 21st, 2017 
7:00 PM City Hall Council Chambers 

 

 During the regularly scheduled City of Gold Bar Council Meeting, the City of Gold Bar will hold 
a Public Hearing on the 2018 Budget.  

If you have any questions please contact Gold Bar City Hall at 360.793.1101.  You can also find 
information on our website at www.cityofgoldbar.us.  

 

http://www.cityofgoldbar.us/

